
^(£([ie Trevino, Jr.
County Judge

September 20, 2024

Bobby Janecka
Commissioner

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality
P.O. Box 13087

Austin, TX 78711

Dear Commissioner Janecka:

As we work to address water management in Cameron County, it is imperative that we continue to monitor
and project water levels from all potential sources, including Mexico.

Based on the IBWC’s website, the Cuchilla dam and Marte Gomez dam are full while the Chihuahua

dams have received very little rain over this current hurricane season. I understand that there is significant
water in the San Juan Basin. In past years, water has been received from the San Juan Basin. Has IBWC

explored the possibility of receiving water from the San Juan Basin?

If we can be of any assistance on thk matter, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Eddie Trevino, Jr.

County Judge

xc: Dr. Maria Elena Giner

Cameron County CourtHouse
Oscar C- JJancy (BuiCding
<Pftone (936) S44-0830

1100 ‘E. Monroe Street, Suite 218

etrevino@co.cameron. tx. us

(Brownsvitte, Texas 78520

Eax(956) 544-0801


